Canine Capers meeting October 25th, 6:30 pm. @Greenville Area Dog Club

The Canine Capers 4-H club had their first meeting since the Darke County Fair. 2022 is coming, it will be Canine Capers 50th year being a club!

New projects for the 2022 year are ready for sign up.

Canine Capers is happy to announce that they are now pairing with the group Hands Across the Darke. The next Hands Across the Darke meeting will be held Tuesday, November 2nd, 7:00pm at the Darke County Extension Office. Hands Across the Darke is a group that does community service, it is open to all students in grades 5-12. You do not have to be in 4-H to attend.

Canine Capers held their yearly nominations for offices, if you would still like to run for an office, please contact one of the club advisors.

Christmas is coming and Canine Capers are planning a party, it will be held at Spirit medical on December 3rd at 6:00 pm. More information soon to come.

If you would like to help, Chenoweth Trails is holding the Winter Wonderland light fest. The days for the Winter Wonderland are December 10-12, we would love to have your help!

The next Canine Capers meeting is Monday, November 29, 2021 at the Greenville Area Dog Club.